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Class Christmas trees will be going 

up this week!  

 

Don’t forget that our pupils are    

joining together to provide you all 

with a virtual Christmas                  

performance: 

EYFS - F1, F2A & F2L 

KS1 - 1JH, 1LP, 2BP & 2KB  

LKS2 - 3GS, 3LT, 4MS & 4ES  

UKS2 - 5LW, 5MM, 6ER & 6SO 

 

All videos will be downloaded onto 

each Google Classroom as          

appropriate (all the pupils will have 

the opportunity to watch all the         

videos!) and we will be ensuring 

that they cannot be downloaded.   

 

We firmly request that parents do 

not attempt to find a way to put 

the videos on their social media 

accounts as you have not got    

permission from all the parent/

carers of the pupils involved.   

Eco Warriors  Christmas  
Due to the      

current            

pandemic and 

continuing to 

ensure the safety 

of all our pupils 

and staff we are 

kindly  requesting 

that the pupils do 

not bring       

Christmas cards for all their class into 

school this year.   

 

As we are trying to limit the number 

of things that are being brought into 

school from home, sorting and giving 

out up to 30 lots of 30 cards - 900 

cards - is something that we just   

cannot do this year.   

 

The very last thing anyone wants to 

do over the Christmas holiday is to 

self-isolate! 

 

If you/your child would like to send in 

one class card to everyone that 

would be alright or if you want to 

send electronic - e’cards that would 

be great.  

 

All the children will of course be   

making a Christmas card or a       

calendar to bring home as in         

previous years.   

 

We appreciate the    

continued support that 

we are receiving at this 

extremely difficult time 

and that we are all    

hoping for things to start 

to change for the better 

in the new year.     

Gold Award 

A huge WELL DONE 

to Poppy Cornforth, 

Cole Walton and 

Amelia Cornforth 

who have both 

achieved their gold 

award on        

Mathletics.   

The Eco Warriors along 

with Miss Sinclair play 

an important role in 

our school.   

 

They have enabled our school to 

achieve the Green Flag Award and 

for us to be the first Primary school 

to win the Climate Champions 

award last year.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We would like to introduce our    

Eco Warriors for 2020/20121: 

 

1JH - Hallie Cheetham  

1LP - Olivia Fidler  

2KB - Halle Greaves  

2BP - Olivia Bowns  

3GS - Jake Bossingham  

3LT - Holly Rawlinson  

4MS - Annabelle Perrow  

4ER - Darcy Pepper-Rowlands  

5MM - Theo Walker  

5LW - Billy Newhouse  

6ER - Ruby Layte  

6SO - Thomas Gelder  

 

For more information about 

what our Eco Warriors have 

done, please see the 

school website.  

 

Christmas Cards  


